DIVISION COUNCIL MEETING

HUMAN RESOURCES

August 23, 2004

Attendees:  Wade, Quarles, Franklin, Jeffrey, McCoy, Waller, Yuan

1. Marcy read a memo from the Chancellor’s office regarding EDD rights for part-time faculty.  We are in compliance.

2. Keenan and Associates will be on campus September 15 and 16 to conduct a SWACC compliance review and inspection.

3. Allene reviewed the 2004-2005 fiscal budget and informed us of the positions which will be reclassified or reallocated.  The plan is to get as many as possible on the September Board Agenda.
4. Marcy needs to meet with Lynda Nelson to discuss some of the Bookstore job classifications before we can recruit for these positions.  The plan is to get these items on the September Board.

5. The Computer Lab Specialist I & II will be consolidated into one position and the new title will be Computer Lab Specialist.
6. There are two separate Event Specialist job descriptions – one for the Fine Arts Division, the other for the Transfer Center.  They are the same salary range.
7. Marcy will address the Management Forum on why new employees should NOT start employment the day after Board approval.  She will explain the HR flow chart of work to be done in order for a smooth transition of new hires.
